
Invitation to Public Information Centre (PIC) 
 

Drop in to an Open House from 4:30pm to 6:30pm on December 11th, 2019 at the Fireplace Meeting 
Room, Quinte Sports and Wellness Centre (265 Cannifton Road, Belleville) to learn more about some of 
the City’s ongoing projects - the Consolidation of the Zoning By-law, the update to the Downtown CIP, 
and the new Affordable Housing CIP. 

You’ll have an opportunity to learn, ask questions, and provide input on these exciting projects. 

Can't make it to the open house? Please visit the project webpages: www.belleville.ca/NewZoningBylaw 
and https://belleville.ca/business/page/community-improvement-plan for project information, updates, 
and other method to get involved. 
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